
Indraprastha College for Women 
University of Delhi 

 

19 July 2023 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

Hostel Residents Seeking Re-admission in Semester-III & V 

 

 

Hostels of Indraprastha College for Women are opening from  

13 August 2023 for the hostel residents of Semester-III & V. The 

residents are required to read the hostel prospectus 

thoroughly and fill the re-admission form:  

https://forms.gle/Hmy2BZorSM6PpJ766 

 

Hard copies (along with all the attachments) of the form must be 

submitted at the time of reporting to the hostels. 

The payment link for hostel fees will be enabled from 25 July 2023 

to 1 August 2023 till 5.00 pm. The link is available on the College 

website. (http://hostel.ipcollege.ac.in/) 

 

 

Sd/- 
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